
 

RE: Supporting Bill H 5887 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I write in enthusiastic support of the proposed replacement of “Victory Day,” the name of 

the Rhode Island holiday observed on the second Monday of August, with the title 

“Peace and Remembrance Day.”  

I support the change because to me the holiday has always felt like something that we 

should not be celebrating. I want to see the name change because it is absurd that we 

have this day as a state holiday when so many people lost their lives and were 

devastated by acts committed. Rename Victory Day now! 

Thank you, 

Mary Dolan 

Resident of Middletown, RI 02842 

 


